
17/03/2021 

MS edwina laginestra 
22 wyndora AVE 
Freshwater NSW 2096 
elaginestra@bigpond.com 

RE: REV2021/0006 - 181 Allambie Road ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100

I am strongly opposed to this development proposal. I do not understand why it keeps coming 
back. They may have multiple environmental reports but they are all from the same consultant 
paid by the proponent. There is too much information missing and no further information 
provided on risks. These risks include damage to Curl Curl creek headwaters and impact on 
the remaining galaxias fish from sedimentation. There are too many trees to be removed -
including over 80 healthy mature flowering gums. These services cannot be replaced with new 
plantings, including food for endangered wildlife including Grey Headed Flying foxes. At a time 
where the other side of the Manly Dam is under threat from more tree removal due to proposed 
tunnel, this is the last thing needed. Any further tree removal and encroachment into a public 
reserve - either directly or removal of buffer zones is damaging to the environment. This is not 
done for housing for people who need assistance in latter years but purely for profit from 
wealthy seniors. Appalling push to privatise public amenity and protection of a reserve 

Sent: 17/03/2021 3:35:11 PM
Subject: Online Submission


